

## Delta Skating Association Minutes

**Date:** August 13, 2025    **Location:** Rink Snack Shop

**Start Time:** 5:30 PM    **End Time:** 7:05 PM

---

### Roll Call:

BJ Sloan (President)	Darnell Morales Hicks (Secretary) Late
<del>Jacob White (Vice President)</del>	Jennifer Anderson (Treasurer)
Austine Martin (Registrar)	Heather Ridge (Scheduler)
Rhandie Grapengeter (Webmaster)	<del>Rebekah Jepsen (Member At Large)</del>
Allison Smith (Member At Large)	

---

**President Report/City Update: Delivered**

---

**Treasurer Report: Delivered via email**

---

**Open Comments:** If moving meeting time to 6:00 is needed.

July Minutes approved, BJ meeting with Lee & City next week

---

**Electronic: None**

---

**Motion:** Send Out Bylaws via Facebook

Motioned by: Jen

Seconded by: Rhandie

**Approved**    ~~Not Approved~~    Abstained

---

**Motion:** \$50 Late Registration fee after Monday October 6th. All players must be registered for preseason ice

Motioned by: Austine

Second by: Jen

**Approved**    ~~Not Approved~~    Abstained

---

**Motion:** Keep the Ref rates the same

Motioned by: BJ

Second by: Jen

**Approved**    ~~Not Approved~~    Abstained

---

**Open Comment Relating to Agenda:** BJ: Parent question regarding Dual Roster

Raffle tickets being sold at Fall Festival in September

**New business:** Justin Smith would like to do a 18U since 16U doesn't have enough players.

**To review prior to next meeting:**

**Tabled:** All Coach Rink Scheduling. Will invite Coaches to Sept. Meeting

Meet with High School for Rink Scheduling. BJ to reach out to Skylar

Question: Should each coach be given their own bag of pucks?